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development A complex drawing
of two or more objects or
solids that are joined together
All the parts must be developed
Development of a transition
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Interpenetration and
development and or development
of a transition piece and or
Solid geometry ± 20 ALL
drawings are in first angle
orthographic projection for
PAPER 1 and'
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mind the thickness of material
used'

'National Curriculum Statement
NCS
October 7th, 2018 - Curriculum
Statement 2002 to produce this
document From 2012 the two 2002
curricula for Grades R 9 and
Grades 10 12 respectively are
combined in a single document
and will simply be known as the

showcase.cience.com                             9 / 14



 
National Curriculum Statement
Grades R 12'

'Technical Drawing
Interpenetration Introduction
October 13th, 2018 - In order
to draw lines of
interpenetration you always
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Orthographic Drawing with
Sectional Front amp Side view T
7 2A Development of Surfaces
Problem 2 Engineering Drawing
Duration 4 43'
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Welcome to our site for
Engineering Graphics amp Design
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GRAPHICS AND DESIGN WORK
SCHEDULE AND
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October 17th, 2018 -
Interpenetration of Solids
Example 3 1 Draw the side view
and plan of the prism as
required 2 Complete the
corresponding elevation without
the intersection lines 3 Try to
imagine the front view and top
view and project the
intersection points as required
4 Complete the drawing by'
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Task 1 Two Coursework drawings
and test 23 ? 27 Jan
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Assembly'
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